

## CITY OF ONTARIO FIRE DEPARTMENT

425 EAST "B" STREET · ONTARIO, CALIFORNIA 91764-4194 · (909) 986-4579 · FAX (909) 391-0668

DAVID R. LEE, FIRE CHIEF

November 14, 1994

Sam Fedele 2912 Andros Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Dear Mr. Fedele:

I would like to thank you and commend you for the time and effort you made during your appearance at the Ontario RACES Volunteer Appreciation Dinner. Considering all aspects of the program including the food, awards, facility, etc., your portion of the program was by far the most entertaining. Obviously you took a lot of time to prepare.

Several people shared similar comments with me. I would very comfortably recommend you for any audience. If there is any opportunity to do this please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Phil Yenovkian, Manager Office of Preparedness

Merorbia

PY:jg